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TALLAHASSEE—February 1, 2023 — The State of Florida Commission on 

Ethics, in its public session meeting on January 27, unanimously elected GLENTON 

"GLEN" GILZEAN, JR., as Chair for the 2023-2024 term beginning February 1, 2023. 

Mr. Gilzean was appointed by Governor DeSantis in 2020 and subsequently 

reappointed in 2022. He is currently the President and CEO of the Central Florida Urban 

League. Mr. Gilzean has a history as an advocate for disadvantaged youth and families.  

DON GAETZ was unanimously elected Vice Chair. Mr. Gaetz is a small business 

owner and director and trustee of several educational, philanthropic, and human service 

organizations and institutions. Mr. Gaetz served 10 years in the Florida Senate, 

including two as Senate President. Mr. Gaetz was appointed by Senate President 

Galvano in 2020 and subsequently reappointed in 2022. 

 
 


